
Welcome back! We hope you have had a 

lovely summer and are fully rested for a 

busy year ahead.  

The first two weeks of term are global         

fortnight.  

Mr Snowden: Japan 

Mrs Ekers and Miss Teale: Hawaii  

Mrs Engleman: Iceland 

 

We have chosen these countries to link 

with our topic for 

the autumn term,   

volcanoes! 


